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People with time for Children 

 
22nd February 2017 

 
Dear Parents, 

Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day. To celebrate children are invited to dress up as their favourite book 

character for the day and will be taking part in activities within their classes. At 9am, parents are invited to the 

school hall to join us for our World Book Day assembly where the children can take part in catwalk to show off 

their costumes. During this time there will also be a short quiz for parents and children.  

After the catwalk, parents are invited to join their children in their classes to share a story with them. If you have 

children in different classes you are welcome to bring them to one class or to the hall to read with them so you 

are all together. At 10am the children will come together and discuss what books they have read with their 

friends, teachers and parents and enjoy a delicious iced bun. While the children are in their classes, iced buns and 

refreshments will be available in the hall for parents. It would be great to see as many of you there as possible. It 

is always a day that the children thoroughly enjoy! 

The competition this year will be to decorate a potato as a book character. 

There will be a prize for the best dressed potato in each class. See below for examples: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attached is a £1 world book token which they can put towards a book in the Scholastic Book Club books or they 

can spend in high street stores listed: WH Smith, Waterstones, Blackwell, Eason, John Smiths and all good 

independent bookshops across the UK and Ireland. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Haile 
Class Teacher  
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